
Hi Friends  
I am pleased to be able to tell you that the cabin/ablution block upgrade here at Campbell Park Christian Camp was 
started at the end of July.  The project is estimated to cost $65,000 and is scheduled to be finished by mid 
September.   Finance for this project will be funded by donations, camp savings and a short term loan. 
 

While the ablution block has been in urgent need of an upgrade, the additional cabins will give extra space for 
families, and increase the number of beds to 89. 
 

A givealittle page has been set up, should you wish to contribute towards this worthy project:  just google givealittle 
Campbell Park Christian Camp and follow the leads. 
 

Thanks 
Robyn 
Campbell Park Christian Camp 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 Project: turn existing women’s ablution & front part of roller 

shed into two new cabins.  Turn existing men’s ablution & 
back of roller shed into the new ablution block. 

Plans include: wheelchair ablution, 2 showers & a toilet 
for women’s area, and shower & toilet in the men’s . 
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